
Fall Ball 2020 Registration is now open! 

Updated as of 9/7/20 

Please register as soon as possible as we will be forming teams by Saturday 9/12. Practices will 

start shortly after.  

 

Register at: https://www.peninsulall.com/ 

 

Note: Games are still not allowed at the county and state level. Practices of 12 or less are allowed. 

Practice is just as important if not more important than games.  Our safety plan and permits have 

been approved by the city and will be posted on our website shortly and posted at the fields as well. 

 

**NOTE: League Age for Fall Ball 2020 - normally for Fall Ball we use the next year's age chart (i.e. 

2021 age chart). We still recommend that players that are moving up a division for Spring, move up to 

that division now for Fall Ball so they can be  prepared for Spring season. However, for this Fall Ball 

season Little League has approved players to use the 2020 age chart for league age. That mostly 

affects the kids that are now Freshman in high school, they have the option to continue to play 

Juniors division this Fall if they want to. So league age 15 from Spring 2020 can continue to play 

Juniors (same as this past Spring).  

 

- If you paid a registration fee for Spring 2020, Fall Ball 2020 is free due to that season getting cut 

short. You have to reply to this email to let us know that you want to do Fall Ball, it was not automatic. 

Also, you'll need to reply if you're moving divisions.  

- If you weren't registered with us in Spring 2020 but want to join us for Fall Ball 2020, the registration 

fee will be 50% of our regular Fall Ball fee as shown below. This fee is half of the normal charge 

because hats and jerseys ARE NOT provided and games may not be allowed for months or may not 

happen at all. 

 

T-Ball = $37.50 (normally $75) 

CAPS = $55.00 (normally $110) 

Minors = $70 (normally $140) 

Intermediate = $70 (normally $140) 

Juniors = $70 (normally $140) 

 

Again, at this time this registration fee gets your child on a team with two practices a week(one 

weekday and one weekend). The registration fee collected is used to cover the cost of our permits, 

field maintenance, insurance, and equipment. This fee is non-refundable. Hats and jerseys WILL 

NOT be provided this Fall. Players should plan to wear their hat and jersey from this past Spring, or 

any T-shirt and hat will do. If we are allowed to have games at some point, we will do that and they 

would be on Sundays from 9/13 thru 11/22.  

 

Thanks for everyone's patience as we work through this and try to provide a safe environment for our 

kids to play baseball! 

 

Peninsula Little League Board of Directors 

https://www.peninsulall.com/

